
30th May 2025 

 

Re: River Dodder Flood Alleviation Scheme Phase 3 – Public Consultation Day 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

Dublin City Council in partnership with Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council and the Office of 
Public Works are progressing with the River Dodder Flood Alleviation Scheme Phase 3. Engineering 
and Environmental consultants Ayesa have been appointed to design a flood alleviation scheme that 
is technically, socially, environmentally and economically acceptable.  

The project is currently in Stage 1 – Scheme Analysis and Development. Data collection and surveys 
(technical and environmental) have been completed along with hydrological and hydraulic modelling 
and options development. In June 2023, we presented a number of options to the public at a 
consultation event. Since then we have developed a preferred option to reduce flood risk within the 
scheme area. 

Our aim is to ensure that any designs are based on the most up to date information and analysis, 
and that stakeholder and public input regarding environmental matters and the nature of the 
emerging scheme are considered.  

We are pleased to advise that we are holding a Public Consultation Day on the 18th June 2025 at the 
Dropping Well Pub, Milltown Road, Dublin, D06 YK38 from 2pm till 8pm. At this event we will 
present the proposed flood mitigation measures, gather all stakeholder views in relation to the form 
and type of defence proposed and offer an opportunity to engage directly with the project team.  

The event documentation will be available for download from the project website from the 18th June 
2025. Link to Project website below: www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/dodder-phase-3/home/. Feedback for 
the PCD the must be submitted by 25th June 2025. Your comments may be submitted by email to the 
following address: DodderFASPhase3@Ayesa.com. A postal address and telephone number is also 
available on the website. 

Following this consultation, the preferred option will be finalised and prepared for submission to An 
Bord Pleanála for statutory approval.  

We hope to see you there 

Yours faithfully 

 

Jack Mills  

Dublin City Council 


